
SECOND NOTICE TO ALL VOTERS 

ELECTION POSTPONEMENT TO
DECEMBER 10, 2021 

It is out of an abundance of caution that the Cheam First Nation Chief and Council 
Election be postponed to December 10, 2021.  The continued rainfall, the atmospheric 
rivers that are predicted to bringing upwards of 100 mm of rain over the next few days, 
the possibility of additional flooding and the threat of Highway No. 1 being closed has 
led to this decision. 

It is a priority to ensure that every Member has the opportunity to vote and it is for 
these reasons that the Election for Cheam First Nation has been rescheduled to 
December 10, 2021.   

The Election will take place on December 10, 2021 in the gymnasium of the Band 
office located at 52161 Victor Drive, Rosedale BC between the hours of 9:00 am until 
8:00 pm.  

Voters living off Reserve can continue to mail in their ballot packages which will be 
accepted right up to the close of polls on December 10, 2021. 

On November 30, 2021, the current Chief and Council will assume the role as Interim 
Administrators to ensure a continuation of services are provided to the 
Membership and to guide the Nation through this challenging period.  During this 
transition, the current Chief and Council will not be holding Council meetings or 
passing Motions. 

Fred Schiffner 
Electoral Officer 
Cheam First Nation 




